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Financial Aid Night offers tips and information about finance options for 
post-high school education 
 
Cascade High School will be hosting an informational Financial Aid Night on Monday, Dec. 6. This 
event is open to all junior and senior students and parents interested in receiving information about 
financing post-high school education. 
 
Financial Advisor David Aramaki will share valuable information about financial aid for college and 
vocational training. He will provide tips on filling out the FAFSA (Free Application for Federal Student 
Aid) and will talk about scholarships and low interest loan options. 
 
Date: Monday, Dec. 6 at 7 p.m. 
Location: Cascade High School gymnasium, 801 E. Casino Road, Everett 98203. 
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